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Changes in Commission 
Welcome new commissioner 
Edwin Evers.  Ed is a real estate 
agent and a native of California.  
He has moved to Louisville to be 
close to his children.  He loves 
living in the City of Bancroft and 
is looking forward to help make 
it great. 
 
CHANGE IN MEETING LOCATION 

Please note that we are considering changing the location for our monthly city meetings.  
Hoping to find a more comfortable and welcoming place for all residents to attend.  So 
we will be holding our February monthly meeting at Episcopal Church Home, 7504 
Westport Road, Louisville, Kentucky 40222. 
 
Insurance Premium Tax Fees 
We are asking for your help to ensure that your insurance company is aware that you 
reside in the City of Bancroft, not the City of Louisville.  The premium tax fees from 
residents’ insurance companies generate over $40,000 in annual income for the City of 
Bancroft.  If you are new to Bancroft, it is especially important to let your insurance 
company know that you are a Bancroft resident. 

 
Snowy Streets 
The arrival of cold weather could bring more snow or ice.  The City of Bancroft has 

contract to salt when icy and remove snow when we get 3 inches or more at one time 

New to Bancroft? 
Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the directory and email list.  We 
would also like to welcome you in the 
newsletter. 
 

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK! 
Important numbers: Emergencies: 911, 
Non-emergencies (502) 574-7111 or  
(502) 574-2111 
 
 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 
MAYOR 

Jeff Magers 
502-762-4334 

jsmagers@outlook.com  
 

COMMISSIONERS 
Mary Jude Constable 

423-1559 
constablemj@gmail.com 

 
Bryan Berman 

419-8840 
bryKB3@aol.com 

 
Matthew Tungate 

262-8658 
matttungate@hotmail.com 

 
Edwin Evers 

edwinlevers@gmail.com 
937-470-7384 

 
TREASURER 
Arnold Shaikun 

426-6452 
ajsaccountant@hotmail.com 

 
CITY CLERK 

Shannon Tuthill 
240-8491 

       Shannon.tuthill3@gmail.com 
 

POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

bancroftkypd@msn.com 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes 

 & Maloney 
 

WEBSITE 
www.cityofbancroft.org 
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   NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM February 11 

The Episcopal Church Home 

All residents are welcome. 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 

RUMPKE 
 
Recycling collection days for 
February and March are: Mondays 
2/8, 2/22, 3/7, and 3/21. 
 
Yard debris will be picked up 
on Monday, 2/9 and 3/14. 

NEW WEBSITE 

The City of Bancroft has a new website.  

Please view at www.cityofbancroft.org.  The 

website has been established to allow easy 

access to our City Ordinances, meeting 

minutes and more.  Check it out!   
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